
Leah O’Brien, a junior at Delaware Valley High School, is 

a great example of a well-balanced high school 

student. She is loves being involved in her school and 
her community. “It gives me a chance to learn new 

things, meet new people, and create a better 
environment for myself,” she said. O’Brien is a member 
of Student Council, girls’ soccer and serves as a manager 

for the football team. She also finds time to be part of the 
CROP walk and Relay for Life. She is also a volunteer for the local food 
pantry. “Volunteering has taught me the importance in helping others in every 

way possible,” O’Brien said. “Doing anything to help a person in need is one of 
the most rewarding feelings I have ever felt.” O’Brien wants to be remembered 

as a hard working student who did everything possible to help better herself 
and others around her.  

 
 

Senior long distance runner Allison Decker has signed 

with Quinnipiac University – Division 1. Decker is the 
daughter of Christopher and Diane Decker of Milford, 
Pa. Decker was recognized as a Cross Country District 

Medalist and a state qualifier. She also served as the 
captain of the cross country team this past season. She 

is a member of both cross country and track and field.  She is also a member of 
National Honor Society, Peer Buddies, FBLA, SASA, and the Student Athletic 
Council.  She is planning to major in either Athletic Training or Physical 

Therapy at Quinnipiac in the fall. 
 

 

 


